PRSK With VG

Ramsay, John

From: David Prisk <prisky@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, 7 May 2023 1:38 PM

To: TPC Enquiry; McCrossen, Samuel; hve@huonvalley.tas.gov.au

Subject: Hearing Tuesday 09/05/2023, Attention Samuel @ TPC and GM Jason Browne @
HVC

Categories: Tami

Attention Samuel @ TPC and GM Jason Browne @ HVC

My name is David Prisk, the registered owner of Lots 1 & 3, Folio Plan 181935, Liddells Road, Crabtree,
7109. When I purchased this property the zoning was Rural Resource, and translated to Rural under the
L.PS.

I have subsequently discovered Cr Jenny Cambers-Smith has inappropriately made a submission on my
roperty to have the zoning changed to LCZ. T believe this is a conflict of interest on behalf of JCS as being
a Councillor on HVC who are directly involved in the zoning process.

I have at no time supported the rezoning of my property to LCZ and in-fact was never contacted by JCS
prior to or during her submission to the HVC and TPC. I am also led to believe that JCS mentioned to
people in the public gallery that she knew I wished to have my 2 lots to be rezoned to LCZ. Lot 3 is more
than 80% grass and pasture and meets none of the criteria for LCZ.

I give authority for adjacent land owner Mr Chris Duggan to make representation on my behalf as I'm
unable to attend in person as I'm currently residing in Sydney.

Regards

David Prisk
0418 609 789



